
Free Face To Face Counselling At Life Linc Nelson - Feeling sad, stressed, stuck or having            
relationship issues?  Identify and explore new ways to move forward with a Life Linc Nelson Counsellor. 
Call 03548 2400. Up to 10 Free Face to Face individual or couples counselling sessions. 
 

Delicious truffles – Only $5 a dozen. All profits go to Mission Without Borders to support children in  
poverty in Romania and Moldova. Order forms and payment to Marianne Brosnahan  by 16 October  
Ph. 544 3972 
 

Evening AAW - Our next meeting is on Thursday 22nd in the church hall lounge.  We will be part of the 
team who are packing the shoeboxes (Operation Christmas Child). The hall will be open from 6.00p.m, 
and your help will be greatly appreciated.  A meeting will follow, at the usual 7.30 time, or as near to as 
possible.  We have a few important items to discuss before the AGM next month.  A date to put in your 
diary - Sunday 27th November, our annual dinner at Teapot Valley.  More about that later.  Any queries 
contact Anne (5447992) or Margaret (5440441) 
 

Rob Harley - The recent Rob Harley Communication and Storytelling workshops in July are now on the 
Vimeo website and can be found via  www.bishopdale.ac.nz/media/. 
 

Kids' Church Christmas party - 4 December. Kids - Please let me know favourite carols you would like 
to sing for kids' Church singing outreach - carols for fun and for Christmas. We need some people to help  
- can you play piano or guitar? Ta! Catherine Barak Ph 541 0854 
 

Worship Survey - The full survey results are on the Website filed under the Newsletters tab. 
  

Welcomers Wanted - Our Nelson Cathedral attracts many thousands of visitors every year. Some are 
tourists while others come seeking the presence of God for their lives, for someone to talk to or because 
they are in practical or spiritual need. We have a team of rostered welcomers (wearing IDs) who welcome 
people, give them literature on the history and structure of the Cathedral and make themselves available 
for a chat, advice or perhaps prayer. Clergy are generally on site for referring to when needed.  This  
ministry runs between late October and April (warmer months) and we need more people on our team.  
Are you interested in giving just an hour (or two) of your week?  If so, please register your interest by 
phoning the Cathedral office on ph 548 1008. We are also providing a lunch in the Cathedral 'Quiet 
Room' for all those interested on:- Tuesday 4 October at 12.15pm.  If interested, please just come 
along and meet us all.  
 

Order of the Vine - We’d like to let you and any young adults (anyone 18-late 30ish!)  know about an 
upcoming event that Order of the Vine will be hosting this week. If you haven’t heard of OOTV before, 
we’re a group of semi-young Christians from the wider Nelson region, attempting to figure out how faith in 
Jesus affects different areas of life. We’ve hosted a number of summits over the last year, dealing with 
topics as diverse as suffering, alcohol and social justice. Check out some of our past events and speakers 
at www.youtube.com/channel/UC1utqpDMosIJAGSHCpOkEcg Our next event is entitled ‘Work’n It: A 
Practical Guide to Faith in Work’. This will be held tomorrow Monday 19 September between 7.00pm and 
9.00pm at St Stephen’s Church, Tahunanui. Our panel of speakers will be addressing the challenges of 
work. For some of us, work isn’t a problem – especially those who feel called to, and passionate about 
their work. But what about the rest of us? Can we make a difference working a 9-5er? What happens 
those days when you just want to stay in bed, because you hate going to work? And how do we serve 
God while still paying the rent? Does God care about the ethics of how we make a buck? Where is God's 
calling in all of this and what does the Bible say about the work we do? These are the sorts of questions 
that we will be facilitating discussion around - we're all about creating a space for people to be inspired 
and challenged, but also to have time to reflect and discuss with each other. You can also find us on 
Facebook at https://www.facebook.com/theorderofthevine. 
 

Advance Notice - Convergence (the Nelson Diocese Camp) is on from Friday 17 February - Sunday 
19 February 2017 at Bethany Camp, Kaiteriteri.  Bishop Justin Duckworth from Wellington is the  
keynote speaker. More information will be in Pewsnews next week. Mark the dates in your diary. This 
will be an event you don’t want to miss! 




